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Docket No. 2019-00028 

 

RESPONSE OF CTIA TO CENTRAL MAINE POWER  

REQUEST FOR CLARIFICATION 

 

 CTIA hereby responds to the Request for Clarification filed by Central Maine Power in 

the present docket on November 25, 2019 (the “Request”) regarding the Maine Public Utilities 

Commission’s (“Commission’s”) November 6, 2019 Order (“Order”) regarding amendments to 

the Commission’s pole attachment rules. 

 While CTIA does not agree that the Order is ambiguous, it does not oppose the 

Commission further clarifying that the FCC “cable rate” formula applies to telecommunications 

attachments in Maine, including wireless attachments.  CTIA has no comment on the Request’s 

stance on attachments by electric utilities. 

 Respectfully submitted this 2nd day of December, 2019. 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

 By: /s/ Matthew DeTura 
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